
If you are not in the South Central Area we still want to invite you to this 
event. As we are opening this up to everyone! 
 
Registration is Now Open to have your athletes to bowl in 
this tournament.  
Please pass this information to your 5pin Bowling Coaches unless you are 
the Head Coach for your 5pin Bowling League.  
 
Date is Sunday October 20th there will be 2 Shifts  
Location: 1515 Rebecca St Oakville Entrance to the left of the TD 
Bank look for the SO Flag outside the alley.  
Shift 1: 10am for a 10:30am start.  
OR  
Shift 2pm for a 2:30pm start.  
Both Shifts will come with Pizza, Pop and Snack at the end of 
play, for all Athletes and Coaches.  
It's $10 per athlete and rental of shoes are included if needed.  
 
You can make cheques out to SOO Oakville and we will have Receipt for 
you.   
 
This is a first come first serve as spots are limited for both shifts 
 
We have the best snack bar in Oakville and it will be available for you to 
purchase drinks and other food when you are bowling.  
 
If your athletes and or coaches have any dietary requirements please let me 
know so that I can make arrangements.  
 
You can have 5 athletes on a team. Please send me an email if you are 
interested in attending and I will let you know how many teams you can 
have.  
 
Deadline to Register is Monday September 30th  
 
James Montague  
Fundraising Coordinator for Special Olympics Ontario - Oakville 
Email: oakvillefc@specialolympicsontario.ca 
(C): 905 - 815 - 5559 


